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August 23", 2018

Memo
To: Post Secondary Students

Re: Allowance Requirements 2018

As per the Sipekne’katik Band Post Secondary Policy, the following information is required to process
the release of the September 2018 Living Allowance.

1) Confirmation of full-time enrolment from college/university

Release date of the PSE Living allowance will be as follows providing you have submitted your
confirmation of full-time enrolment via email to vpaul@sipeknekatik.ca

Mail outs  August 27", 2018 - Ensure you provided the proper address for mail outs
Pick up August 31%, 2018

There is a $300 book allotment on your first living allowance cheque for textbooks/supplies, if
students go over the $300 you can send in all receipts for reimbursement providing textbooks coincide
with courses of the Fall Semester, this does not include sweaters, passes or ID’s.

If you have any questions or require any further information, please feel free to contact me at (902)
236-3024.

Thank you,

AT

elvet Paul,
Director of Education
Sipekne’katik Band

Cc: Education Cmnmittee

www.shubenacadieband.ca




